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March 24, 2005

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Dear Ms. Washburn:
Subject: CONTRACT NO. 1299ICB

Verizon Northwest Inc. submits for filing Contract No. 1299ICB. This is a renewal of a customer
specific contract to provide DS1 Special Access Line Service for a term of thirty-six (36) months.
A Special Access Line provides the transmission facilities to a customer designated location(s)
or the facilities between a customer designated location(s) and the serving wire center. Two
DS1 Special Access Lines are required for each Point to Point circuit.

Verizon submits the documentation required in Section 5 of WAC 480-80-142 as an attachment
to this contract filing. Verizon considers the contract to be confidential and protected under the
provisions of WAC 480-07-160. This contract is marked "confidential per WAC 480-07-160".
The customer may be harmed if this information is not considered confidential.

This service is being offered on a contractual basis because the terms are not available in the
company’s tariff. This renewal does not change the rate effective in the customer’s current
contract.

The company requests an effective date of April 30, 2005. Please direct any questions to Lin
Fogg at 425-261-6380.

Very truly yours,
Lo Ty for Dpui e iteley
7 >

David S. Valdez
Vice President — Public Policy Affairs and Communications
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